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's attendance at O'Neal meet
1 message

Christine Hicks Wed, Jan 17, 2024 at 6:19 PM
To: stefaniks@gmail.com

Cassie,

I was just called by the head coach of the O'Neal high school team, Jennifer Schmitz. She informed me she received an
email from the athletic director that  is not allowed to swim at the dual meet tomorrow, Jan 18, 2024, between
O'Neal, the Fayetteville Christian school and our team, the Moore County Homeschool Aquatics at the O'Neal swimming
facility. Furthermore, you, as his parents, are not allowed on deck. 

I am so sorry about this.
Chrissy Hicks 
MCHA Head coach




